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CLAY TEALIGHT HOLDER WORKSHOP  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This half term, we are exploring the value ‘hope’. To link this to the theme work, London’s 
Burning, we will be exploring in collective worship how light can bring us hope.  
 
We are thrilled to invite you to a special craft session in school with your child to make a clay 
tealight holder to take home. We are incredibly grateful to Kate Harvey from Derby Adult 
Learning Service who will be helping to run the workshops. Sessions will begin at 1:30pm in 
the school hall and will last for approximately 90 minutes.  
 
Crocodiles Tuesday, 22nd March 
Bears Wednesday, 23rd March  
Elephants  Tuesday, 29th March 
Flamingos Wednesday, 30th March  

 
This is a fantastic opportunity for parents to engage in a creative activity with their child in the 
school environment.  
 
To support with our Covid safety measures, we must request that: 
 

✓ only one parent/carer attends the session 
✓ all visitors wear a face covering at all times when on school premises  
✓ all visitors adhere to the social distancing measures that we have in place at all times 

 
Unfortunately this session is not suitable for younger siblings to attend, therefore we kindly ask 
you to make alternative childcare arrangements. 
 
We cannot accommodate any visitors that are displaying Covid symptoms; are awaiting a 
Covid test result; are currently positive with Covid. 
 
We hope that you find the session useful and informative and we look forward to seeing you 
next Tuesday.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

G Sohanpal  
 
Mrs G Sohanpal          
Family Support Worker                                     


